
 

X30 Engine Announcement 
 

 

All drivers and tuners are hereby notified that, starting on the first day of 
2023, it will be permitted to compete with the new version of the X30 engine. 
They are also informed that the previous version will remain valid. The 
exchange of components between the two generations will not be 
permitted. In short, all components must be 100% of the new version or 
100% of the previous version. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

SKUSA Mexico Championship. 

 


